
 
 

Research internship opportunity  
The University of Sydney Gambling Treatment and Research Clinic (GTRC) is pleased to present an 
internship program for early career researchers interested in learning about gambling and gaining 
research experience.  

Placements are available each semester and over University semester breaks for early career 
researchers to work as part of the GTRC. Successful applicants will be supervised by GTRC 
researchers and be involved in various research projects related to minimising gambling harms 
within a supportive learning environment. This highly valuable experience would greatly enhance 
your track record and likely increase success in future applications for higher research degrees, 
scholarships and awards, and research funding. Our aim is to provide the most promising early 
career researchers with experience that would aid in developing an independent research career. 
The goal of the program is to increase the number of well-trained professionals who pursue careers 
in gambling research. 

Eligibility and Conditions 

Applicants must have a minimum of two-years towards an undergraduate degree in a subject 
relevant to gambling with an excellent academic record. Preference will be given to those who are 
studying psychology and who have completed a four-year undergraduate degree, including a 
significant independent research project and training in statistics. Applicants may be currently 
enrolled in a Masters or PhD program, or intending to enrol in a postgraduate program and seeking 
further research and clinical experience. The successful applicant must be based in Sydney for the 
duration of the placement. Interns must be available for a minimum of 14 hours a week, with at 
least one full day spent within the GTRC at the Brain and Mind Centre. We welcome applications 
from Australia or international candidates with a track record of high impact research, an 
accelerating research trajectory, and a commitment to advancing the gambling research field. 

Preparing an Application 
Applicants should submit a cover letter outlining why you would like to apply for the position, what 
you would bring to the role, your previous research experience and preferred timing, a CV and 
transcript of previous university courses.  

Deadline 

Applications are accepted on a rolling basis. However, a limited number of placements are available.  

Contact  

For further information please contact Professor Sally Gainsbury, GTRC Director 
(sally.gainsbury@sydney.edu.au). 
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